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PSA wheelchair drive: 
Successful Clips&Caps project 

back!
The PSA, as part of the Union’s centenary un-

dertook random acts of kindness under the 
banner #DreamProject. The #DreamProject includ-
ed the Clips&Caps initiative whereby PSA staff 
and members collect plastic bottle caps and 
bread tags. These items were recycled by Inter-
waste in return for wheelchairs. 

The Clips&Caps initiative was inspired by the PSA’s 
Dream Ambassador, Miss Mbasa, whose mobility, and 
passion for life opened many opportunities for her. The 
PSA was inspired to enable more people with the gift of 
mobility and has, to date, donated 16 wheelchairs to de-
serving beneficiaries across the country.

In the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, the PSA will con-
tinue with the Clips&Caps initiative in 2022 and encour-
ages members and shop stewards to participate. Plastic 
bottle caps and bread tags that are collected can be deliv-
ered to all PSA Offices for further processing. The project 

will run from September 2022 
to August 2023.

The following types of 
plastic bottle tops are 

accepted:

Milk bottle tops, 
cold-drinks 
bottle tops, 

Sta-soft bottle tops, bottled water tops, cooking-oil tops, 
and mayonnaise bottle tops.

The following indicates the quantities required to secure 
one wheelchair: 

Bottle Tops: 450 kg = 1 wheelchair 
Bread tags: 50 kg = 1 wheelchair

Shop stewards are requested to assist by submitting col-
lected clips and caps to PSA Provincial Offices. 

Thank you for your support 
towards empowering those in need

with the gift of mobility!


